NOTICE

The Barbour County Assessors’ office will reopen on May 26, .You will be required to wear a mask and
be screened upon entering the Courthouse. There will be a limit of 2 people at a time in the Assessor’s
office.

If you wish to call ahead at, We will have your transactions prepared. If you do not wish to come to the
office in person, we can handle all transactions over the phone or you can visit our website at
Barbourcountywv.org/Assessor. There are forms on this site that you can prepare and submit online,
print and mail in or bring with you when you come to the office.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this time and let's stay Safe.

Office Phone 304-457-2336 WEB PAGE: Barbourcountywv.org/Assessor
Thank you

John M. Cutright
Barbour County Assessor



